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SC WIND AND COVID-19 

 
SC Wind is open and operating with normal business hours.  The Producer 
Portal continues to be available 24/7. 
 
In the event of a loss, adjusters are available to respond. 
 
With concerns about the COVID-19 Virus, SC Wind is reducing the number of 
employees physically in the office.  Many of our employees are currently working 
from home and come into the office on a limited basis. 
 
Be assured that business is being processed, policies and checks issued, claims 
handled, phone calls are being returned and emails being answered as quickly 
as possible. 
 
At SC Wind, it is business as usual in an unusual environment.  No doubt, you 
are experiencing a similar situation as we all try to stay safe while providing the 
service that our clients expect and deserve. 
 
As we adjust to this challenging time, we encourage you to follow the CDC 
guidelines on protecting yourself and your families. 
 
Please stay safe. 
 
 
 


